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17/12/2020  16:13:282020/5788/L COMMNT Marjorie Garbeer I am a resident of 12 Christchurch Hill, a few houses down from the proposed garage alteration. All the doors 

and fencing on this side of the street are wood, contributing to a cohesive streetscape along this lovely and 

traditionally-styled road. If the new garage door is to be made of mental rather than wood, it will greatly change 

the look of the street to the detriment of other residents--especially those whose homes face the garage. I 

urge the planning committee not to support any application that includes a metal garage door, and to request, 

instead, a revised proposal with a wooden door in keeping with the rest of the street. Thank you for your 

consideration of this comment.
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